
EXHIBIT "A" 

Ae_plication No.6qo15 

Permit N -'· '14.355 
Beginning at a point on the centerline o.f the county Road thi-ough 
the Southwest quarter of the Northeast quarter of Section 6, town­
ship 25 South, Range 11 west of the Willamette Meridian, aaid point 
lying 2094.19 feet South and 950.52 feet East of the North quarter 
corner of said Section 6; thence along the centerline of said county 
Road as follows: South 23°31' west a distance of 193.0 feet: South 
7°28 1 west a distance of 170.50 feet; South 35°36 1 East a diatance 
of 224.00 feet; South 33°43 1 East a distance of 151.20 feet: thence 
South 5°43 1 East a distance of 236 feet, more or less, to the center­
line of the west Fork of the Millicoma River1 thence Northwesterly 
and Northerly along the centerline of said river a distance of 1205 
feet more or less, to a point lying North 61°15' west of the point 
of beginning; thence South 61°15' East a distance of 63 feet, more 
or less, to the point of beginning. Being a portion of the South­
west quarter of the Northeast quarter and the Northwest quarter of 
the Southeast quarter of Section 6, said Township and Range, Coos . 
County, Oregon. 

ALSO: Beginning at a point on the centerline of the county Road 
through the Northwest quarter of the Southeast quarter of Section 
6, Township ,25 South, Range 11 West of the Willamette Meridian; 
said point lying 2748.ll feet south and 1065.68 feet East of the 
North quarter corner of said Section 6: thence along the centerline 
of the county Road as follows: South 51°20' East a distance of 
173.20 feet: South 69°32' East a distance of 34.8 feet: thence South 
to the centerline of the west Fork of the Millicoma River1 thence 
Northwesterly along the centerline of said river a distance of 208 \ 
feet, more or less, to a point lying south 5°43' East of the point 
of beginning; thence North 5°43 1 West a distance of 236 feet, more 
or less, to the point of beginning. Being a portion of the North­
west quarter of the southeast quarter of Section 6, said Township 
and Range, Coos County, Oregon. 
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